
TBA Christmas Party & Giving Tree 

The 2019 TBA Christmas Party was held on Saturday 14 December. Members contributed 
generously to a bring-a-plate lunch, and enjoyed a pleasant afternoon's bridge. The club rooms 
were near full capacity with 23.5 tables playing in three sections catering to players of all 
levels: supervised, restricted (< 150 MP) and open. The results are 
here: supervised, restricted, open. Thanks to Sue Falkingham for directing. 

  

This year TBA members have again supported Colony 47 by donating gifts and hamper items 
under the TBA Giving Tree. All donations will be collected by Colony 47 on Monday 16 
December. Thank you to all members who have contributed. 

http://www.tasbridge.com.au/resultsbm.asp?id=339837&umbid=0
http://www.tasbridge.com.au/resultsbm.asp?id=339836&umbid=0
http://www.tasbridge.com.au/resultsbm.asp?id=339815&umbid=0
https://www.colony47.com.au/

